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Commander’s approval reflects vertical team input to the appropriate scope and level of review 
for the P&S documents.  Like the PMP, the Review Plan is a living document and may change as 
the work progresses.  MVM will keep the Review Plan up to date. Significant changes to this 
Review Plan (such as changes to the scope and/or level of review) will be re-approved by the 
MSC Commander following the process used for initially approving the plan. The latest version 
of the Review Plan, along with the Commanders’ approval memorandum, will be posted on the 
MVM public webpage.  Changes to this plan will be annotated in Attachment 3.  
 
9. Review Plan Points of Contact.  
The MVM technical point of contact for this plan is the Project Manager, Jason Allmon, phone 
901-544-0766. 

The Review Management Organization (RMO) point of contact is the District Support Team, 
Yolanda Arthur, phone 601-634-5798. 

The agency or USACE organization performing the review shall appoint one individual as team 
lead for the ATR to serve as a single point of contact and liaison between their organization, 
MVD and MVM. 








































